
13th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 - Bread Tasting

As part of our Design and Technology curriculum this year, Year 5 will be creating their own breads.

All Year 5 classes will be learning about this over the course of the academic year (see timetable below).
Starting with 5P, they will be first to begin tasting different types of bread from around the world.

Term Class

1 5P

2 5C

3 5A

Please can all parents and carers with children in the above classes complete this form (click here) to give
permission to taste different types of bread and provide clarity or notify class teachers of any dietary
restrictions/requirements.

Please complete this form above by 9am Wednesday 15th September 2021.

Many thanks for your cooperation with this.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Paterson
5P Class Teacher

https://forms.gle/1rdwiYJB6cYhhfiT9
https://forms.gle/1rdwiYJB6cYhhfiT9

